Your Excellency:

As a concerned traveler, I am shocked to learn that Air France is one of the few
major airline companies that still transports primates bound for research labs.
Air France has ignored repeated requests to stop transporting primates
despite public outcry.

The monkeys experience extreme temperature fluctuations, poor ventilation
and debilitating noise that causes stress, trauma, dehydration, and intestinal
hemorrhaging. Many of them die en-route during these journeys which last
longer than 30 hours. Once they reach their destinations, they are subjected to
torment, torture and inhumane procedures, facing horrors such as mutilation,
poisoning, food deprivation, and psychological torment.

As the French Embassy is a representative of the French Government, who
holds a 15.9% stake in Air France, [ am urging you to appeal to the Chief
Executive of Air France, Mr. Alexandre de Juniac and the Air France Board of
Directors to join the increasing number of airline companies that refuse to
transport primates bound for cruel and invasive experimentation.

Sincerely,

Your Name



